
November 2022
Before care & Aftercare

Newsletter
Coconut Creek Elementary School

500 NW 45th Avenue
Coconut Creek, FL 33066

754.322.5804

Sandy Weaver, Supervisor
Amy Vacirca, Supervisor

Brian Kenney, Supervisor

November at a Glance:

November 8th                     No School - Election Day
November 10th                   Report Card Day
November 11th                   No School - Veteran's Day
November 15th                   PERIOD 5 PAYMENT DUE
November 21st - 25th       No School - Thanksgiving Week

If you ever have to pick up after 6 pm, please give us a
call to let us know. Our number is 754.322.5804. The
charge is $15 at 6:01 pm, $30 at 6:16 pm,  $45 at 6:31
pm, and so on. Late Pick-up charges can be paid on
the eStore:  https://osp.osmsinc.com/browardfl/

To apply for a SCHOLARSHIP, go to -
www.browardschools.com/Page/59583

REMINDERS:

Sincerely, your Before care/Aftercare Supervisor Team

https://osp.osmsinc.com/browardfl/
http://www.browardschools.com/Page/59583

